
YOU’RE INVITED
Gardens on Spring Creek Master Plan, 
Major Amendment Open House
Monday, February 8th, 2016 
6 – 7:30 p.m.

Gardens on Spring Creek Classroom: 
2145 Centre Ave 
Fort Collins, CO 80526



The City of Fort Collins requests your company 
at a meeting to discuss neighborhood mitigation 
efforts addressing concerns regarding the Gardens 
on Spring Creek amended master plan, which 
includes a multi-use/music venue for a maximum 
of 1,500 attendants.  The Planning and Zoning 
Board has continued the December 2015 public 
hearing on this project to allow additional time for 
the City and neighbors to further discuss concerns 
and mitigation ideas.

Plans and other information for previous 
neighborhood meetings can be found here: 
fcgov.com/gardenspastmeetings.  Documents 
presented to the Planning and Zoning Board at the 
December 17, 2015 hearing can be found here 
(agenda item 5, beginning on page 125): 
fcgov.com/planning-zoning.

Presentation begins at 6 p.m.
For questions contact:
Ginny Sawyer
gsawyer@fcgov.com | 970-224-6094


